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ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE 
WASHINGTON, D. C . 20301 
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INTELLIGENCE 
2 2 JUL 1974 

MEMORANDUM FOR DIRECTOR, NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY/ 
CHIEF, CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE 

SUBJECT: '-.------~ P-11 Processing Review 

Your Advanced Program Support proposals for the coming year 
are largely responsive to what I believe to be the most important needs, 
and reflect an appropriate level of effort toward that end. The review also 
identified one area which I believe requires further consideration prior to 
final decision . 

I would like to obtain a more detailed assessment of the processing 
activities al 
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and P-11 activities. In particulcir, I believe th?.t cur"!""'nt interactions and 
proposals for functional or equipment transfers or consolidations require 
further examination. 

Accordingly, I have asked Mr. John Slack of my staff to review these 
matters, and have also asked Mr. Colby to provide a representative of the 
Intelligence Community Staff. 

Mr. Slack will work closely with program management representatives 
in organizing and conducting this effort. 
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